
 
 

Action Taken Report (ATR) on Faculty Feedback received during the AY 2022-23 

Department Stakeholder Feedback Received Action Taken 

Management Faculty 

 Faculty have opined that the courses/syllabus has 

very good balance between theory and application 

Recommendations are considered 

 The faculty have opined that they have the freedom 

to propose, modify, suggest and incorporate new 

topics in the Syllabus in value added courses 

Faculty are encourage to develop 

value added courses on recent trends 

and technologies  

 Introduce more field based activities and practical 

sessions as part of courses 

Field and Industrial tours are 

organized frequently 

 Need to allot more teaching/tutorial hours for design 

based courses/numerical based courses 

Recommendations are considered and 

implemented in the time table 

 


